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February 19, 2021     
 
Via Email: 
J. Ader 
105241-48596783@requests.muckrock.com 
  

RE: NOTICE OF RESPONSE TO FOIA REQUEST 
 FOIA FILE NO.: P633074 
 
Dear J. Ader: 
 
The Chicago Police Department (CPD) is in receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for the 
following: 

"All Suggestion Program reports submitted to the Chicago Police Department's 
Research and Development Division - as well as respective replies and determinations - 
from January 1st, 2020 to the date of this request (November 29th, 2020). For more 
information on responsive records relative to this request, please consult Special Order 
S01-05 (http://directives.chicagopolice.org/directives/data/a7a57be2-12a5752b-
27112-a577-bb72aba066179472.html ) 
 
The requested documents will be made available to the general public, and this request 
is not being made for commercial purposes." 
 

CPD, in collaboration with Research and Development, a search of CPD records was conducted utilizing the 
provided search parameters. Search results for [All Suggestion Program reports submitted to the Chicago Police 
Department's Research and Development Division - as well as respective replies and determinations - from January 

1st, 2020 to the date of this request (November 29th, 2020)] returned negative; therefore, CPD has no responsive 
records to your request.  
 
You have a right of review by the Illinois Attorney General’s Public Access Counselor. If you choose to file a Request 
for Review with the PAC, you must do so within 60 calendar days of the date of a denial letter 5 ILCS 140-9.5(a). 
When filing a Request for Review, you must include a copy of the original FOIA request and a denial letter. You may 
also seek judicial review of a denial under 5 ILCS 140/11 by filing a lawsuit in the State Circuit Court. You can file a 
request for review by writing to the following: 

Public Access Counselor 
Office of the Attorney General 

500 S. 2nd Street 
Springfield, Illinois 62706 

Phone: 312-814-5526 or 1-877-299-FOIA (1-877-299-3642) 
Fax: 217-782-1396 E-mail: publicaccess@atg.state.il.us 

If I can be of further assistance, you may contact me at 312-745-5308. 
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Sincerely, 
 
A. Armour 
Freedom of Information Act Officer 
Chicago Police Department 
Office of Legal Affairs, Unit 114 
3510 S. Michigan Ave. 
Chicago, IL 60653 


